
 

Mass Rosters Next Week 
Readers 

Prayers of the Faithful 
 

 
 

Ministers of Communion 

Recent Deaths 
John Bakker 

 

Anniversaries 
Thomas Byrne, Pat Egan  

Leon Murphy 
 

Thank You For Giving 
Parish: $579.70 

Presbytery: $607. 
 

Worldwide Marriage Encounter  
Invest in your most precious 
asset......Your Marriage! 
Forget life’s tensions and interruptions 
and rekindle the closeness, intimacy, 
love and romance that brought you 
together. Recharge your relationship 
batteries and explore the precious 
nature of your marriage, allowing you 
both to share your feelings, hopes and 
dreams with each other in ways that 
normal, daily living tends to inhibit. 
There is no group sharing. Couples and 
a priest present the weekend. It is based 
around Catholic values but couples of all 
faiths are welcome. 
Melbourne weekend dates : 23-25 Oct 
S t a r t s  7 p m  o n  F r i d a y . 
Ends 5pm Sunday. Accommodation and 
all meals provided. 
Information/Bookings: PH: Marianne & 
M a r c e l  ( 0 3 )  9 7 3 3  0 9 9 7 
www.wwme.org.au  
 

Jubilee Year of Mercy 
Pope Francis has announced an 
Extraordinary Jubilee - Holy Year of 
Mercy to commence on December 8, 
2015, the Solemnity of the Immaculate 
Conception and will conclude on 
Sunday, November 20, 2016, the 
Solemnity of Our Lord Jesus Christ, King 
of the Universe.  All are invited to attend 
the Opening of the Door of Mercy at St 
Patrick’s Cathedral, Ballarat by Bishop 
Paul Bird CSsR on December 13, 2015, 
10.30am.  Refreshments will follow the 
Mass. 

 

J. Thornton 
G. McKenzie 
L. O’Keefe 
J. Garner 
P. McGennisken 
F. Garvey 
A. Mills  
B. Ermacora 
A. Webster 
L. Ermacora 

6 p.m. 
10 a.m. 

Thankyou Bishop Peter 
West Warrnambool and Dennington 
parishioners would like to sincerely 
thank  former Bishop of Ballarat, Bishop 
Peter Connors, for presiding at our 
Sunday Masses while Father Michael 
has been on holidays.  
 

‘Organ Spectacular’ 
'Organ Spectacular'  - music for all 
ages - 7.30pm 26th September: Martin 
Setchell, international pipe organist 
based in Christchurch, NZ will ply his 
skills on our historic Pipe Organ. Martin 
has delighted audiences the world over 
with his spirited playing, lively 
p e rs o n a l i t y  a n d  e n t e r t a i n i n g 
repertoire. All moneys raised are for St 
Joseph's Junior Pipe Organ Scholarship. 
Tickets $20.00 / Concession $15.00 
(supper included) are available from the 
St Joseph's Parish Office or at the door. 
All welcome! 
 

Emmanuel College News  
– Term three has ended with our 
A n n u a l  E m m a n u e l  D a y 
celebration!  The day began with a 
liturgy to commemorate our founders 
and the rest of the day was full of food, 
music and fundraising activities to 
support the good works of the Mercy 
Sisters and Christian Brothers. 
 

School Holidays  
Wishing all staff, students and parents of 
St Pius X School a happy,  safe and 
relaxing holiday. 

He then took a little child, 
set him in front of 
them...and said to them, 
“Anyone who welcomes 
one of these little children 
in my name welcomes 
me.” 

 

C. Reid 
M. Cain 

6 p.m. 
10 a.m. 

P. Starkie 
J. Sagnol 

6 p.m. 
 
 
 
 

10 a.m. 

St Pius X 
OLHC 
 
St Joseph’s 
OLHC 

St Pius X 
St Joseph’s 
Allansford 
(1st, 3rd & 5th: Mass) 
Purnim 
(1st, 3rd & 5th lay-led) 
 

Purnim (2nd & 4th Mass) 
St Joseph’s 
 

6 p.m. 
6 p.m. 

 
8:30 a.m. 

9 a.m. 

10 a.m. 
10:30 a.m. 
10:30 a.m. 

 
11 a.m. 

 
11 a.m. 
6 p.m.    

Sat. 
 
 

Sun.         

Weekday Masses 
No weekday Masses are planned until 
Father Michael returns from his holidays. 
Should it be necessary to arrange a 
funeral  while he is away, either of the 
firms of funeral directors in Warrnambool 
will know what to do. 

Local Sunday Masses 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 
Confessions 

Saturday morning confessions will 
resume when Father Michael returns. 

 

The Parish Pump 
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